
Liquor Licensing Board to meet on
Tuesday

The following is issued on behalf of the Liquor Licensing Board:

     The Liquor Licensing Board will meet on Tuesday (December 17) to
consider two applications for new issue and renewal of liquor licences.

     â€‹The applications are (not in order of discussion):
 
Kowloon:
———–
STAGE ONE BAR in Prince Edward
City University of Hong Kong – Faculty Lounge in Kowloon Tong

     The meeting will be held at 9.45am in the conference room, Room 102,
1/F, 258 Queen's Road East, Wan Chai. Members of the public are welcome to
attend.

http://www.government-world.com/liquor-licensing-board-to-meet-on-tuesday-227/
http://www.government-world.com/liquor-licensing-board-to-meet-on-tuesday-227/

